
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 25/04/2022 10:08:08 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

25/04/2022 

MRS Lyna Ung 
13 Hunter street ST 
Nth Balgowlah NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

As the Seaforth childcare is not far from this address, I believe to have another childcare set up 
on the 16 Bangaroo street is not appropriated. 
I trust that Councils' previous decision to reject the site as unsuitable for the proposed purpose 
will be upheld 
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